
 

 

 Farnell 

Thanksgiving Drive 
 

It’s that time of year!!! Our annual Thanksgiving drive has begun. Once again, we will be 

collecting Grocery Store Gift Cards so that parents can shop for what they need, and there is 

less contact with multiple items. Please bring in gift cards of any denomination from stores 

such as Publix, Winn-Dixie, and Walmart. Please write the amount of the card on the front if 

it is not stated.  

You can drop off to Ms. Roberts in guidance or give to your homeroom teacher to deliver. 

Parents can also drop off to the front office. Thank you SO MUCH for your continued support 

to make sure all of our Farnell families have a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday.  

Lastly, if you need help this holiday season, please don’t hesitate to email me at 

angela.roberts@hcps.net or call me at 813-356-1640 x247.  

Thank you, 

Angela Roberts- counselor 
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